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A Note from Miss Robinson: 

I hope you all had a fantastic Easter and the Easter bunny 
visited you all! 
 
I would like to welcome some new children to our 
nursery and some children who have moved from 
Rainbow Room. I am looking forward to a fun and 
hopefully warm summer term! 

 
 

 

Read, Write, Inc 
If your child is due to begin Reception in September, 
they will begin small Read, Write, Inc sessions this 
term. Each week your child will learn a new sound and 
a practice sheet will be sent home. Please encourage 
your child to recognise the sound and other letters 
around them. If you would like any further 
information, please do not hesitate to ask. 

This half term in Nursery, we are learning about…  

This half term we will be thinking about the Farm. The children will be learning about the role of a 
farmer, farm animals and where food comes from. We will also continue learning about Spring, 
noticing changes in our nursery garden and around the school grounds. 

If you have any photographs that link to our learning, please send them to our nursery email so 
your child can share their experiences with the rest of the class. 

nursery.seascape@durhamlearning.net 

 

As the warm weather approaches, the children will be exposed to our outdoor water area and mud 
kitchen. Please make sure you provide spare clothing so your child can be changed into dry 
clothing if required. 
 

 

Nursery Door Opening and Closing Times: 

Morning Nursery                                               Entry - door 
opens 08:50am, door closes 09:00am Collection - door 
opens 11:35am, door closes 11:45am 

Afternoon Nursery 
Entry - door opens 12:30pm, door closes 12:40pm 
Collection - door opens 3:10pm, door closes 3:30pm 

The doors will be closed promptly at these times to 
ensure the nursery session can begin. If the door is closed 
when you arrive, please take your child to the main school 
office to avoid disruption to the session. If you need to 
collect your child early, children will need to be collected 
via the school office. 

 

 
Important Reminders: 

Please ensure your child attends nursery with a coat/jacket at all times. Please be mindful that the weather can quickly change during the 
session. As we move into the summer, please apply sun cream to your child before the session and provide a summer cap. If your child 
attends nursery full days, please apply sun cream before the session and provide a labelled bottle of sun cream so staff can reapply before 
the afternoon session. 
 
A gentle reminder that the school grounds has a strict no dog policy. Dogs are not permitted past the main school gate. 
 
As always, if you have an issue or concern you would like to discuss, please let me know and I can discuss this with you at the end of the day 
or via phone call. Please respect confidentiality and follow school procedures. 
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